
 
 

Serving Canadian Distributors Coast to Coast since 2001! 
 
 

 
January 13, 2025 

 

Subject: Notification of Price Adjustment 

 

Dear Valued Distributor Partners, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. At Global Paper & Plastics we are committed to 

providing you with the highest quality products and services. To continue meeting your 

expectations, it has become necessary to adjust our pricing due to increased supply chain 

challenges, inflation, the weakening of the Canadian dollar against the US dollar and 

domestic freight costs.  

 

Effective April 1, 2025, our pricing will increase by six (6) percent. All orders entered and 

shipped before April 1st will be at existing prices. Orders entered after April 1st will be at the 

new prices. 

 

We assure you this decision was not made lightly, and it reflects our dedication to 

maintaining the level of quality and service you deserve. 

 

As a valued customer, your satisfaction remains our top priority. If you have any questions or 

need assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us at 

info@globalpaperandplastics.com or via phone at 905-563-1115. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rob Flatow 
 
General Manager 

Global Paper & Plastics Inc. 

rflatow@globalpaperandplastics.com 

Mobile: 647-203-6114 

 
 
 
 
 

www.globalpaperandplastics.com 

4860 Union Road 

Beamsville, ON L3J 0V9 
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